From: Public Access DC Comments 
Sent: 10 November 2016 20:05
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 16/02116/F

Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 8:04 PM on 10 Nov 2016 from Mr Graham Gould.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	7 Walford Road Sibford Ferris Banbury OX15 5BL 

	Proposal:
	Agricultural barn on agricultural parcel 

	Case Officer:
	George Smith 

	Click for further information


	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mr Graham Gould

	Email:
	

	Address:
	Flat 1, The Manor, Main Street Sibford Ferris, Banbury OX15 5BP


	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	Neighbour

	Stance:
	Customer objects to the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	The Manor development was completed in 2003/4 after converting the original Manor House into 5 high quality apartments - outbuildings were also converted into high quality properties along with several Freehold houses overlooking the Sib valley towards S Gower 

The term quality is evident in all that can be seen within the estate and was built to protect the environment within a conservation area with clear rules restrictions and covenants to adhere to

Clear understanding that the gardens and land to the rear of the Freehold properties in Walford Road of which number 7 is one are to be kept clear to protect and enjoy the views over the valley 

The idea of building a barn in one of the gardens / on its land is preposterous and would set a dangerous precedent of which could be followed by other owners - 

Walford Road is a private road with restrictions to what can and can't be parked on it - No vans trailers caravans are allowed as clearly stated in associated leases

There is no access to the gardens for 4WD cars and trailers for 7 Walford Road and really can't see this being allowed to pass over a private road with restrictions 

The idea of having donkey/s and goats in a barn within this estate goes against all the principles the estate was built for and would bring unacceptable noise and smells to a very tranquil place in North Oxfordshire 

There are many restrictions expectations and covenants within the associated leases for all the properties on the estate and one restricting access to all the fields from the main road (not Walford Road) to only allowing grass cutting machines onto the land - animals barns are not allowed on this estate within the conservation area 

I am aware many more objections will be made and have read some of the other drafts which I fully support - I'm sure the Directors of Sibford Manor will be presenting their objects soon 

I look forward to hearing after you have considered all the objjections that the planning application wil be refused 

G Gould


